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RELATING TO THE EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM

House Bill No. 174 increases the members on the Employees’ Retirement

System Board of Trustees from eight to ten and allowsfor one member of the Board

of Trustees to represent the counties.

The Department of Budget and Finance supports the general intent of this

measure to have one county representative on the Board of Trustees.
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